
REQUEST FOR SEALED BIDS 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Dardenne Prairie, Missouri, will receive sealed bids at the City Hall 
located at 2032 Hanley Road, Dardenne Prairie, Missouri, until 2:00 p.m., local time, on Tuesday, July 27, 
2021, for the “971521 Concrete Slab Removal and Replacement Project” (Quest eBidDoc #7925346) and 
for the “971721 Concrete Slab Removal and Replacement Project” (Quest eBidDoc #7925369)at which 
time all bids received for these two projects will be publicly opened and read.  Both projects consist of the 
replacement of selected street slabs in residential subdivisions in the City of Dardenne Prairie. 
 
Bidding documents and project specifications for the projects listed above will be available at 
https://qap.questcdn.com/qap/projects/prj_browse/ipp_browse_grid.html?projType=all&provider=643
8741&group=6438741 and/or www.questcdn.com. You may download the digital documents for $15.00 
by inputting the Quest eBidDoc number(s) from above on the website’s projects search page. The City 
reserves the right to reject any and all bids, offers, or proposals submitted, and to advertise for new bids 
for either or both projects listed above.     
 
The City of Dardenne Prairie, Missouri, fully complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and related 
statutes and regulations in all programs and activities. For more information, or to obtain a Title VI 
Complaint Form, please call (636) 561-1718 or come into the City Hall located at 2032 Hanley Road, 
Dardenne Prairie, Missouri, 63368. 
 

 


